
    

Divine Principle Online:         4th August 

With Lockdowns spanning the entire month Online Divine Principle was the main activity outside of 

Holy days and Church service. Lectures were given twice/week with introduction given on Sunday. 

We saw many news guests attend this month and quite a few reoccurring guests from previous 

months. 

 

ACL Pastor Meeting:          18th August 

Family Federation was represented by Pastor Daniel Meadows at the Australian Christian Lobby in 

August. Topic of discussion was the current social policies being pushed by the LGBT lobby and what 

actions Christians can take to keep their rights as parents. 



 

Pastor couple moves back to Belgrave:        23rd August 

After spending 6 months in temporary accommodation the Meadows family has moved back to 

Belgrave. Big thanks to the Greenall family for making the move possible during lockdown. 

   

International Peace Studies Scholarship:       23rd August 

 This month Pastor Daniel Meadows was accepted into a scholarship for a Masters Degree in 

International Peace Studies. The 2 year Scholarship is sponsored by UPF. 

 

 

Mower shed completed:         25th August 

Angelo Natanni and James Babb have completed the mower shed and finished other repairs on the 

property. 



 

Camp Belgrave Sign:          25th August 

The Camp Belgrave Sign is now installed at the front of the property. Big thanks to Angelo Natanni 

and Andre Pereira. 

 

Prayer and meditation (GIN):         25th August 

In Geelong, Randall Apps has been active with the Geelong Interfaith Network (GIN) and its 

representative on the Australian Religious Response to Climate Change (ARRCC – pronounced ARK). 

On August 25th, GIN ran its 4th Discussion Panel, with the topic, “Prayer and Meditation”. The panel 

consisted of: Chao Khun Keng, the Abbot of the Thai Buddhist Monastery in Geelong. (There are only 

5 Thai Buddhists assigned by the King of Thailand in Australia, and he is one of them) Bhakta Dasa, of 

the Hindu community. (Chairman of the Victorian Interfaith community for 2020 – 2021) Bishop Sam 

Ellis, Geelong’s Latter Day Saints. Peter Wicks, Baha’i. Rev Peter Martin, representing Ecumenical 

Christians in the Victorian Council of Churches. Randall Apps from FFWPU. 


